From: Michelle Frisque <mfrisque@chipublib.org>
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2016 8:00 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Neri, Sasha
Subject: Re: Computers in Libraries 
 

Steve,

This is confirmation that Michelle Frisque and Sasha Neri traveled on March 6-10, 2016 to Washington DC to participate in the Computers in Libraries Conference.  We co-presented a pre-conference called Design Thinking for Libraries. In this pre-conference participants were provided a hands on experience of the Design Thinking process using tools and materials created by Chicago Public Library, IDEO and Aarhus Public Library. Expenses include air, lodging, some meals, registration fee and ground transportation which was covered by the Computers in Libraries. We did not receive an honorarium or gifts of any kind.
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Michelle Frisque

Chief, Technology, Content and Innovation

Chicago Public Library

